
Submitter: Carey Sellin-Vetter 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Having mail-in voting has meant that I’ve been able to vote in almost every election. It 

means I’ve been able to research at my leisure, and I am prepared and 

knowledgeable for everything I vote on. Having a life that has me traveling a lot, I am 

also so thankful that it allows me to vote no matter what my life looks like at the time. 

I would feel somewhat disenfranchised to lose this voting mechanism, as 

undoubtedly I would be able to vote less. Having a newborn, it’s hard to even 

contemplate how I would be able to attend in person voting at this time, and I feel in-

person voting is particularly difficult for mothers. 

 

Please keep this successful and long running practice in Oregon. 

Thank you for your consideration. 


